
 
 

 

 

Friday 13th January 2017 

 

Dear Year 3 Parent/Carers  

Year 3 Fishbourne Roman Palace: Tuesday 16th May 2017 

On Tuesday 16th May Year 3 will be visiting Fishbourne Roman Palace in Sussex. 

This will mark the end to our History topic about the Romans and will provide a 

celebration of learning for the children. The day promises to be fun and informative, 

with the children taking part in different workshops as well as being able to explore a 

real Roman Palace.  

There is a voluntary contribution of £14.30 per child for this trip. This 

contribution is voluntary and neither you nor your child will be will be treated 

differently if you do not pay. However, please note that without all such voluntary 

contributions, this visit will have to be cancelled, as the school is not in a position to 

provide further financial support. Please make your contribution online via your 

child’s account www.scopay.com  by Friday 7th April. 

We will be travelling to Fishbourne on a coach, leaving promptly at 9:00am and 

returning before the end of the school day.  Children will need to be in school at 

8:45am so that we can register them and leave on time.  

Children will need to bring a packed lunch for this trip. If your child receives Free 

School Meals we will automatically supply them with a school picnic; please let us 

know if you do not want this. If you normally pay for school lunches you will need to 

supply a packed lunch on this day (no glass bottles, fizzy drinks or sweets please). 

We will not be visiting the gift shop so please do not send your children with any 

additional money.  

The children should wear school uniform and bring a suitable coat.   

There is no requirement for Parent/Carer signature on this letter as you kindly 

completed the annual ‘Consent for school trips and off-site activities’. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Year 3 Team  

 

http://www.scopay.com/

